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Sir Knights & Ladies

Greetings from the Grand Commandery Officers.  We wish all ladies a lovely 
Valentine’s Day, Sir Knights;   it’s worth keeping in mind that our loved ones 
should feel like every day is Valentine’s Day!!

 Please send me your email if you are not receiving my weekly updates.  Email me 
jzeaphey@msn.com so I can make sure I have your latest contact information. If you 
do not use email, please drop me a card with your current address or call me at 303-
746-3774.   

Please support your Blue Lodge and your York Rite bodies.  

Scheduled Visits in February & March
February 1 – Georgetown Commandery #4 – Official visit – 608 6th St. Georgetown.  
6:00 pm dinner followed by meeting.  Sir Knights only.

February 4 – DeMolay Commandery #13 – Official Visit – 225 W Oak St. Fort Col-
lins.  7:30 pm meeting.  Ladies and guests welcome.

February 19 – Flatirons Commandery #7 – Official Visit – 701 Baseline Road, La-
fayette.  7 pm meeting.  Ladies and guests welcome.  Refreshments will be provided.

February 20 – Pueblo Commandery #3 – 126 Broadway, Pueblo

March 12 – Oriental Commandery #18

March 13 – Coronal-Ascalon Commandery #31

At the Alaska Grand Sessions on March 6, it will be my honor to install Sir Knight 
Richard Brown, Past Most Illustrious Grand Master of Colorado as Grand Com-
mander of the Grand Commandery of Alaska in Anchorage, Alaska.

As of this writing, Lady Margie and I are in the middle of attending the Commander-
ies Christmas Observance programs.  We have attended 5 of the 9 programs sched-
uled during the Holiday season.  We have enjoyed and been impressed with all of the 
programs.
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Colorado Crusader January 9, at our official visit to Sterling Commandery #35 I had the honor to install 
Sir Knight Ricky Benish as Grand Junior Warden in his home Commandery, due to 
the vacancy created when Sir Knight Bruce Lawlor resigned.   

My thank you to all the Membership committees who are actively working and put-
ting on the Orders and open houses.  

At our official visits, we will gladly accept one-dollar bills that have an H, L or P, in 
the circle on the left, for the Holy Land Pilgrimage.  It is an easy fundraising project.  
(I am borrowing the idea from our Social Order of Beauceant who are doing this for 
the KTEF).  Thanks so much!

Western States Easter Observance 2020
We are proud to be the hosting site for the 9th consecutive Western States Easter 
Observance Service on April 12, 2020.  The service will be hosted at the Denver 
Consistory building, 1370 Grant St., Denver.  This is also Colorado’s 95th consecu-
tive Easter Service.    Please join Lady Margaret and me on April 12th.  Information 
& registration forms are on the Coloradokta.org website.   

    Our congratulations to our Social Order of Beauceant – Denver Assembly #1 as 
they plan their celebration of 130 years of service to the Grand Commandery and 
to Lady Mrs Lyle (Mary) Wilkes on being installed in January as Worthy President.  
Our congratulations to Kris McPherson as she was installed as Worthy President of 
Pueblo Assembly #11.  The Supreme Assembly of the Social Order of Beauceant is 
celebrating their 100th anniversary and their General Assembly will be held in Den-
ver, Colorado in September 2020.   

Respectfully

John E. Zeaphey

Grand Commander 
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